
 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: RSS DMDC IPMSCG  

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 2:22 PM 

To: RSS DMDC IPMSCG 

Subject: ANNOUNCEMENT-Introduction of Gemalto GCX4 Platform in CAC PIV Transitional 

Configuration  

 

IPMSCG Action Officer and CMWG members, 

 

To continue with the progress of our HSPD-12 implementation, the Department will be 

introducing a new configuration of the CAC into the issuance infrastructure.  The platform is the 

"Gemalto GCX4 72K DI" card in the CAC PIV transitional configuration.   

 

The IPMSCG Test and Evaluation Work Group has reviewed and accepted this platform for 

deployment.  Gemalto GCX 4 CAC PIV transition configured cards will be moved to operation 

inventory immediately replenishment orders will begin being fulfilled this week.  If there are any 

questions, please feel free to contact Jonathan Baldwin (jonathan.baldwin.ctr@osd.pentagon.mil, 

703.696.3957). 

 

Regards, 

Felicia Johnson 

CMWG and TEWG Chair 

 


